
Subcommittee Charge 

 

The Joint Subcommittee on Medical Education Programs and Medical Residency Programs was 

authorized under Section 11J.2 of the 2017 Appropriations Act.  It is a joint subcommittee of the 

Joint Legislative Oversight Committee on Health and Human Services and the Joint Education 

Oversight Committee. 

 

The Subcommittee is charged with examining: 

1. The health care needs of the State's residents and the State's goals in meeting those health 

care needs through the support and funding of medical education and medical residency 

programs located within the State. 

2. The short-term and long-term benefits to the State for allocating State funds to medical 

education and medical residency programs located within the State. 

3. Recommended changes and improvements to the State's current policies with respect to 

allocating State funds and providing other support to medical education programs and 

medical residency programs located within the State. 

4. Development of an evaluation protocol to be used by the State in determining (i) the 

particular medical education programs and medical residency programs to support with 

State funds and (ii) the amount of State funds to allocate to these programs. 

5. Any other relevant issues the subcommittee deems appropriate. 

 

The goal of the Subcommittee is to develop a proposal for a statewide plan to support medical 

education programs and medical residency programs within North Carolina in a manner that 

maximizes the State's financial and other support of these programs and addresses the short-term 

and long-term health care needs of the State's residents. 

 

The Subcommittee must submit a report to its parent committees no later than March 15, 2018, 

and it will terminate on that date. 


